
Enrollment Period for Future Broadband Connections 

Anyone wishing to connect to Town Broadband in the future can arrange an 
immediate connection on their own, at their own cost, with the approval of the 
Selectboard, otherwise, you must notify the Selectboard between January 1 and 
January 31 of your desire to connect in that year. The Selectboard will make every 
effort to provide service to new subscribers as soon as possible, however installation 
and commencement of service depends on the time required for make ready and 
licensing as well as the availability of contractors to complete the work The Town will 
begin the installation process after January 31 for that year.  All new homes will need 
schedule 40 stick conduit, underground from the house to the main road.  Existing 
homes will be installed in the same manner as homes already connected-either 
aerially or in existing undergrounds or plowed in.  You must notify the Selectboard in 
January of your desire to be hooked up to the fiber optic network for that year. Any 
proposed connection will require $300.00 and a three year agreement for payment, 
year-round. 

 


